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26th April 2021 
 

Dear Year 11 Pupils 

  
YEAR 11 LEAVERS’ BALL AT HAWKSTONE PARK 

THURSDAY 24TH JUNE 2021 
 
I am pleased to finally be able to invite you to the Year 11 Leavers’ Ball. The event will take 
place at Hawkstone Park on Thursday 24th June 2021 from 6.30pm until 11.00pm.   
 
The evening will commence at 6.30pm with arrival drinks, followed by a two-course meal, 
speeches and then a disco with a DJ.  A professional photographer will be in attendance to 
capture photographs, which pupils will have an opportunity to purchase on the evening or 
after the event using an online code that they provide. 
 
Entry will be strictly by ticket only and the cost is £28 per person.  The price includes a 
welcome drink before the meal.  Further drinks can be purchased at the bar throughout the 
evening.  All drinks served will be non-alcoholic. 
 
Terms and Conditions 

• Tickets are non-refundable once purchased, even in the event of self -isolation due to 
COVID-19. 

• The event is only open to Year 11 pupils from The Corbet School. 

• Dress code is ‘black tie’ (dinner jackets or shirts and ties for boys; skirts, dresses or smart 
trousers for girls).  There will be no admittance if pupils are wearing jeans or trainers. 

• Entry is by ticket only.   

• Anyone who arrives having consumed alcohol or under the influence of drugs will be 
refused entry. 

• Anyone found drinking alcohol, smoking or taking drugs on the premises will be ejected 
immediately. 

• Anyone who behaves in an unacceptable manner will be asked to leave. 

• There will be no admittance after the meal has begun. 

• Re-entry will be refused if anyone leaves the premises at any time during the evening. 

• If a pupil is refused entry or is ejected no refund will be available. 
 
Should there be a cause for concern about a pupil’s behaviour, Dr Tinker reserves 
the right to decline to offer the opportunity to purchase a ticket for the Leavers’ Ball.  
Furthermore, should a pupil demonstrate unacceptable behaviour in school prior to 
the event, Dr Tinker reserves the right to cancel the ticket and any money paid up to 
that point may be lost.   
 
 



 
 
Tickets and ticket numbers will be issued against pupil names.  Only one ticket can be 
purchased per person.  Tickets will only be issued to pupils once all school property 
has been returned / paid for (e.g. library books / fines).  Tickets will need to be presented 
to gain entry to The Leavers’ Ball.   
 
Tickets can be ordered before the closing date of Friday 14th May 2021 by parents 
completing the Forms link https://forms.office.com/r/fi6BtMQRqD and either enclosing £28 
cash into a clearly labelled envelope, and pupils posting it into the school office post box 
 
Or  
 
Paying £28 by bank transfer using the details below: 
 
The Corbet School 
Sort Code: 60-16-04 
A/C No: 74141848 
Ref: Name & Tutor group 
 
I hope every Year 11 pupil will be able to attend The Leavers’ Ball and celebrate their last 
five years at The Corbet School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 ` 
 

 

Mr M Hartshorn 
Associate Senior Leader 
Year 11 Learning Manager 
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